
 
 
 

Construction Update For 28 Chestnut Street 
 

 
Scheduled Activities for Week of 8.15.21 – 8.21.21 

   
The following is a list of activities expected to take place: 

• Remaining concrete slab and foundation demolition. 

•        A concrete recycling processer will be onsite to reduce the existing concrete for reuse as backfill 
around the site. 

  
Thank you for your continued support and understanding.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
North River Leerink & Consigli Construction 


